

Snug Harbor News



Snug Harbor Property Owners Association P.O. Box 392, Henford, NC 27944 Ph: 919-426-5172 January 1994



Board Highlights

November: The Annual Meeting was held Sat. November 13th, 1993 at the Snug Harbor Clubhouse at 10:00 a.m.. Refreshments were provided by the Ladies Exercise Group (with thanks). The balloting results are:

Name	Votes	Result
Emerson Cullings	95 1/2	Elected
Frank Edmunds	97 1/2	Elected
William Toney	94 1/2	Elected

The vote for bylaws changes:

Article III, Sec. 3 passed; 86 1/2 for, 17 against Article IV, Sec. 6 passed; 95 1/2 for, 8 against Amendment One passed; 83 1/2 for, 18 against

Assessments/Dues for 1194 will be at the same level as last year.

December: The Board met Dec. 11, 1993 at which time the two officers leaving the Board, Richard Kaiser and Thomas Vann, were thanked for their service and contributions to Snug Harbor.

January: January 8, 1994 an Organizational Meeting of the Board of Governors was held in accordance with Article VI, Section 2 of the Bylaws. The new Board composition is as follows:

President	John McQuillin
Vice-President	Alvin Mizelle
Secretary	Sharon Eason/
	Frank Edmunds
Treasurer	Lily Millirons
Maintenance	Emerson Cullings
Recreation	Jo Sawyer/
	Bill Toney

After the organizational meeting, the regular monthly meeting convened. A committee was formed to draft new covenants for all sections of Snug Harbor that will comply with the Superior Court ruling covering Holiday Island. Covenants for Holiday Island are very similar to ours and both require revision. P-Section lot owners who install their own electric meters will receive a rebate of \$15.

Thanks to all who supported us this past year and we wish you a Happy and



Ladies Exercise Group



Once again let us tell you how much fun we have exercising (8:00 a.m. Monday, Wednesday and Friday), playing tennis at 8:45 a.m. (same days) and line dancing later on. Come and join us for one or more of the activities. Feel better, look better; live better!

Ladies Exercise Group

Snug Harbor 4-H Clubs

Snug Bugs, Teen-In-Action and Magellan's Crew are well and healthy recovering from the holidays and back on scheduled meetings. For meeting information check with your leaders.

After School Tutorial Program is also back on track after the Christmas holiday period. Anyone interested in volunteering to help can contact Barbara Gustafson at 426 - 9698.

Snug Harbor Civic League News

The Civic League at it's first business meeting of the year appointed new officers and are looking forward to seeing all at their future meetings! Please come out and meet your neighbors and help us to continue working together to keep Snug Harbor a beautiful, fun place to live and visit.

Just a small reminder that you can pay or join the Civic League by sending a nominal fee of \$3.00 per year per family along with your payment of S.H. Assessments in the same envelope. We ask you please to put the \$3 on a separate check to facilitate the book keeping as the Association will pass the money on to your Civic league.

/signed/ Karen Shotwell, President



Whistling 4

Kesiaui ani

Hwy. 17 South, Elizabeth City Ph: 335-4514

Presents the very best in buffets



Breakfast Wide variety uesday-Sunday 7-11a.m.

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday DINNER BUFFET served 5 - 8 p.m. Only \$5.49 for Chicken, Fish, Hamburger Steak/Gravy **Roast Beef and Baked Ham**

Lunch Buffet \$3.80 Large variety

Tuesday - Friday 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

> SUNDAY LUNCH BUFFET

Served from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

\$7.95

Also House **Specialities** of:

Baby Back Ribs

16 oz T-Bone

Prime Rile cooked to

perfection

Friday & Saturday Night Special Seafood Buffet \$ 11.95

Owned & Operated By Reese & Brenda Helms since 1985

Paid Ad



Telephone Installation and Repair



Bob Evans

426 - 8255

Paid Ad

First Presbyterian Church of Edenton

Invites you to it's fellowship and worship.



Sunday School is at 9:45 a.m. followed by Worship Service is 11 a.m.



We are located in downtown Edenton on the corner of W. Queen St. (Hwy 17 Business) and Mosely St. Parking and Elevator for the handicapped available.

Paid Ad

The Bethel Baptist Church and Pastor Jerry Boyd invite you to worship with them.



Sunday School is at 10 a.m. followed by worship at 11 a.m. A Sunday evening service is held at 7:30 p.m. with Bible Study and Youth service. There are programs for all ages. We welcome you to join with us in Christian fellowship. Ph: 426 - 5242

Paid Ad

Looking for a FORD Ask for Cecil Winslow for the BEST DEAL

Jim & Kathie Small

Landscapes

Designed, Installed, Maintained, & Restored

(919) 426 - 4816

Off-season property maintenance available

Asking \$2,200

Call: 426 - 5916

Paid Ad

Paid Ad

Bass Construction Card

ARE YOU AS PRETTY AS YOU WANT TO BE?

SAILBOAT for SALE

Must see to appreciate

20' Ensenada, sails, motor &

with "like new" self adjusting trailer
In Water at Snug Harbor



I would like to show you how lovely you can look after trying out Personalized Skin Care program. Simply call for a no obligation COMPLIMENTARY FACIAL.

MARY KAY

Ann D. Jones
Independent Beauty Consultant

3-G Pine Street Hertford, NC 2794 (919) 426 - 5671

Snug Harbor Phone Directories

New 1994 Snug Harbor telephone directories are now available for sale through the courtesy of the Snug Harbor Civic League. All sales proceeds goes to the Civic League. Books may be obtained at the Snug Harbor clubhouse office on Saturdays (10 a.m. to 2 p.m.) or by contacting Terry Tague at 426 - 8143. The cost is \$1.50. Buy a book and get to know your neighbors.